


The cost that Environmental Utilities estimates is ridiculously low for any type of construction on the island and
shows that they do not understand the limits that arise when it comes to getting materials and labor onto the
island. Furthermore, we have no control at all over what these costs end up being and Environmental Utilities
has no reason to try to minimize these costs for us as none of the costs are being borne by them even though all
of the profits will be recognized by them. This is an unnecessary cost to us homeowners, both in the
construction and in the ongoing monthly fees where we currently do not have any.

Our islands are suffering from four hurricanes in three years. Traffic is already drastically increased due to the
large number of contractors that are required while we try desperately to rebuild our community. The last thing
we need or have the bandwidth to deal with is another huge capital expenditure and another full crew of
workers and trucks trying to get on and off of the island every day. Our community, our wildlife, and our
infrastructure (except for our septic systems, which are overwhelmingly okay after these storms) have been
decimated and we are struggling to get back to some sense of normalcy. Please do not make this harder, more
expensive, and take longer than it already is going to.

Thank you for your time and consideration. Please feel free to contact me if you would like any additional
information.

Thank you, and have a great day!

Meighan Kerr, CPA
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